

CALL OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BEAUMONT-CHERRY VALLEY DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

The undersigned, Kenneth Ross, President of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District, hereby calls a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors for a tour of the District's Facilities to be held Thursday, January 29, 2015 from at 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. A lunch break will be taken from 12:00 – 1:00pm, lunch will not be provided by the District.

Please contact Customer Service (951) 845-9581 by 5:00pm, Thursday, January 22, 2015, if you wish to attend; so that transportation accommodations can be met.

Confirmed attendees should be at the District's Administrative Offices located at 560 Magnolia Avenue, Beaumont, California 92223, by 8:30 am.

Dated: Thursday, January 15th, 2015

Kenneth Ross, President of the

Board of Directors of the

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District